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ASX options and futures market is currently halted 
 
ASX identified a hardware-related issue with ASX24 and placed the system into a halt at around 10am this 
morning.  
 
The issue is isolated to ASX24 and does not affect ASX Trade, i.e., the equities trading platform continues to 
operate normally.  
 
ASX apologises for the disruption and is working to rectify the issue as soon as possible. Further updates will 
be provided in due course.  
 
System status updates can be found on our website: https://www2.asx.com.au/markets/market-
resources/system-status   

 

Further enquiries: 

Media 
David Park 
Senior Adviser, Media and Communications 
T +61 2 9227 0010 
M +61 429 595 788 
E david.park@asx.com.au  
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